
Fraudulent Job Advertisement 

 

 

 

FELDA has been made aware of a job advertisement published by a media house in Nepal claiming to 

offer employment with Felda Technoplant Sdn Bhd. FELDA wish to inform that the advertisement 

published by the press and the recruitment agency namely Khoji is Fake.  

FELDA and its subsidiaries have not appointed Khoji or any recruitment agency in Nepal for its 

plantation operations. Felda Technoplant Sdn Bhd is no longer using this brand name and has been 

rebranded to Felda Plantation Management Sdn Bhd in June 2021 to assume roles in plantation 

management for FELDA. 

In the interest of the major public, FELDA strongly advise the public to contact FELDA Headquarters to 

verify any job offers or job advertisements issued by any third party recruitment agencies.  

Verification on jobs recruitment can be made via these following channels: 

e-mail     : jkk@felda.net.my 

Website    : https://felda.spab.gov.my  

 (for enquiry and complaints)  

 

Whatsapp    : +6012-2594214 
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